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From: Alastair Neill
Sent: 25 May 2018 07:46
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

From Alastair Neill

Dear Sir/Madam
I ' would like to object to the Rother Valley Railway(Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order on two
grounds:

I do not believe that there is any compelling or indeed moral case for the use of compulsory purchase orders
for something that is not for the general public benefit. It would appear to set a precedent for land grabbing
by those who have the most financial backing.

As a player and coach at Robertsbridge Cricket Club I am concerned that the extra infrastructure will lead to
increased flooding of the cricket ground and lead us to extra insurance and clean up costs.

yours sincerely
Alastair Neill
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